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From: ROBERT REID  
Sent: 06 November 2015 17:52
To: wlldp
Subject: H-LV3, Murieston South (8), Tarbert Drive
 

In response to information received recently concerning the above piece of land being
considered by yourselves for future development, my wife and I are very much opposed
to such consideration on the basis that we wholeheartedly supported your action taken in
2009 in making a Tree Preservation Order in respect of the trees on this land, and the
sentiments behind this action. Any development would also have a very negative impact
on the wildlife in this area which is abundant and varied and provides much interest and
pleasure.  We are strongly in favour of a move this piece of land de-zoned for any future
development and hope that your Planning Department will see this as a sensible and
desirable move.

With respect.

Robert Reid

 

 

 

 
 
 




